

DELEGATION FOR RELATIONS WITH THE PALESTINIAN LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL

- The Chair -

Mrs Leila SHAHID General Delegate of Palestine to the EU rue Franklin 111 1000 Bruxelles

313489 19.09.2006

Dear Mrs SHAHID,

The European Parliament Delegation for Relations with the Palestinian Legislative Council in its meeting of 12 September 2006 has decided to invite a delegation from the Palestinian Legislative Council, at the earliest possible date, to the European Parliament in either Strasbourg or Brussels.

The aim of the visit would be to have an exchange of views on the state of relations between Palestine and the European Union, as well as on the situation in your country after the war in Lebanon. It should also examine the issues facing the newly appointed government of Palestine.

I would appreciate if you could forward this invitation to our parliamentary counterparts in Palestine.

The dates, programme and agenda for the working sessions could be arranged by the secretariats of the respective delegations with the assistance of your General Delegation.

Yours sincerely.

amos ADAMOU